
Webinar Report

The Department of English in collaboration with IQAC, Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls) organized an

online lecture on the topic-“Birendra Chattopadhyay and Partition” on 28th September, 2022 at 11 am.

The esteemed speaker was Ms. Ashwariya Das, SACT I, Calcutta Girls’ College. The speaker discussed the

characteristics of Partition and its reference to the same time writers with ample examples from texts.

She also included detailed discussion not only about the specific text but also about the ideals of

Rabindranath Tagore. The students were engaged by the detailed discussion of the topic and hence

were benefitted. 

The webinar served as a crucial platform for the broader discussion of Partition and ideals of Tagore. It

further gives way for future discussions. 
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